
 

June 10, 2025 
 
To: All Operators   
 
From: Willie McDonald, General Manager 
 
Re: Service to the Social Security Office  

 

Effective June 11, 2025 

Route 27 will now travel to the new Social Security Office located at 13200 
Globe Drive, Suite 208, Mt. Pleasant. Rt 27 will also no longer travel to the 
International Dr. bus stop on every trip. The international bus stop will be 
serviced only when requested.  

 

 


